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 Friday 10th January 2025 
  
Dear Parents 
  
Parent Consultation Appointments: Monday 10th February (4.00-7.30pm) & Tuesday 11th February (3.30-

6.00pm) – not Dragonfly Class 
  
I am pleased to write to you with the information for the parent’s evenings on Monday 10th and Tuesday 
11th February. The meeting is designed to give parents the opportunity to talk with your child’s teacher 
about how they have settled into their new year group, discuss their learning, share the next steps in their 
learning, and discuss their learning attitudes and preferences and to answer any questions that you may 
have.  
  
We are delighted that we are able to offer these appointments face to face.  Please may you arrive via the 
main reception entrance 10 minutes before your allocated slot and wait in the hall, where your child’s 
work will be available for you to look at. Your child’s teacher will then come and collect you from the hall.  
 
For the Dragonfly class, parents consultations will happen after half term once Mrs Batchelor is back.    
  
Appointments are for 10 minutes, but if you feel that you require a longer meeting then please arrange this 
separately through the school office. Similarly, if during the meeting your child’s teacher feels that you are 
going to need longer than the allocated 10 minutes, please do not be offended if they ask you to make 
another appointment to finish your conversation at another time.  
  
To book your appointment please log onto Arbour where you will be able to book a convenient slot.  The 
bookings will be live from today until the 24th January. 
  
In the past when we have held a Parent Consultation Evening, we received a large number of requests for 
teachers to meet with each child’s parent separately.  We would politely request that wherever possible, 
parents attend the meeting together, otherwise we will be unable to accommodate all of the requests.  
  
We look forward to seeing you on these evenings,  
  
With best wishes,  

 
  
Natasha Dorrington – Headteacher  
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